
Our adopted pantry Centenary United Methodist  Church.  It is located in the 

Linden area of Columbus, Ohio. 
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You can send your clipped coupons to 
our PO Box at: 
 
Coupons for Food Pantries 
PO Box 248247 
Columbus, OH 43224 
 
www.coupons4foodpantries.org 
 

How Can You Help 

What We Do: 

We were able to purchase the products below for only 

$3.00.  The products would have costs us over 

$16.00 without  our donations .  Coupons for person-

al care items (shampoo, soap, toothpaste etc.) are 

extremely appreciated. 

Fast Facts: 

This year we have 

been able to save 

over $90 on gro-

ceries with our 

donated coupons. 

That was a savings 

of over 19%. 

Less than 1% of all 

coupons distribut-

ed are ever used. 

Send your unwant-

ed coupons to us. 

Visit us on Facebook and Twitter. 

We take donated coupons and use them to pur-

chase products for a food pantry at a discounted 

price. Many times using grocery stores which dou-

ble coupons can help us get items for free or 

close to free. 


